MPU Student Newsletter

BBQ- Save the date!

We will be having a BBQ on Mont Royal the afternoon of Saturday, June 10th. Everyone is welcome, details to come!

COMP attendance

MPSC will be organizing group accommodation for students attending COMP. When you know if you are attending, please let André know as soon as possible.

Social media

Ali is the new student liaison for our social media accounts and will be collecting student information to highlight on Twitter and Facebook. Please let her know of new publications, awards and conference/workshop attendance so we can post about it!

Website updates

A reminder that updates to the student pages of the MPU website are continuously ongoing- please fill out the Google doc forms to keep your personal page up to date! Student information can be updated at goo.gl/dlWuB2 and a modification request can be made at goo.gl/yG4Yjo. Also, please let us know of any new publications (using the same forms) so we can highlight your work via the champion bar!